
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

 

Welcome back to Term 3, can you believe how quickly this year has flown by? We are ready to kick 

start an even bigger and better second half of the year working within your school community. We know 

how busy yet fulfilling being a parent can be, and we want you to know we are here to help make your 

life a little easier.  

 

This Term, we will be celebrating National Science Week from the 12th to the 16th of August. This 

event is about generating curiosity around technology and science in the world we live in today. To 

ensure your child doesn’t miss out on all the fun, we suggest making your bookings in advance. You 

can visit our friendly staff at your service to find out more information on what they will have planned for 

National Science Week. 

 

Not yet Registered? Don’t worry, it’s never too late. Plus, it is FREE to register.  

To attend our care, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at 

pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login. Remember, you may be entitled to receive the Australian 

Government Child Care Subsidy, visit www.mygov.com.au to find out more. 

Program Details  

For more information about our program and fees at your school, visit us in service and chat with our 

qualified Educators. Alternatively, you may visit our website www.campaustralia.com.au or contact 

our friendly Customer Care Team on 1300 105 343 who are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week - 

except National Public Holidays.  

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 
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